
 

 
 
 
15 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to our in-person Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 21 March, our usual 
Year 11 Period 6 English lesson will be cancelled. Therefore, all Year 11 pupils will 
be dismissed from school at 3.05pm on this day.  
 
Please see our previous letter about the Year 11 Parents’ Evening if you require 
further information: https://tgbs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/8.3.24-Y11-
Parents-Evening-Letter-.pdf  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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